
   
 

 

 

 

City of Cheboygan – Water Meter Replacement Project 

The City of Cheboygan is seeking proposals from qualified contractors for the replacement 
of existing water meters and the installation of advanced metering infrastructure (AMI). This 
project involves approximately 1,500 customer accounts. 

The selected contractor will be responsible for meeting all specifications outlined in the 
project requirements, including managing subcontractor performance. The City will supply 
the water meters and all necessary materials for the project. 

Proposals must be submitted by February 21, 2025 to City of Cheboygan C/O DPW-Water 
Meter Replacement RFP, 403 N Huron St Cheboygan, MI 49721 or to 
amartin@cheboygan.org.  Detailed project specifications and submission instructions can 
be found at: Bids & Requests for Proposals (RFPs) | City of Cheboygan 

The City of Cheboygan encourages all qualified firms to apply. 

 


